
COMMISSIONERS SPECIAL MEETING
February 27th,2025

This meeting was called to order at 10;30 A.M. Commissioner Sharon Colby, Howard Marsh Jr, Deb and Taryn
were in attendance. Weston Fink and Nick Howard from the State Audito/s Office attended online. The Agenda and
Zoom call in information were posted on our website prior to the meeting for the public.

Audit - Exit lnterview:
. Conference for the 2022-2023 financial and single audits.
r There were no issues and no recommendations.
. The next audit will be an accountability audit later this year

As there was no further business, the meeting adjourned at 10:45 P.M.
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